
Technology and Equipment Committee 
Oral Report to the SHCC 

2018 Summer Petitions and Comments 
 
The following is a brief rundown of the petitions and comments received during the 
summer pertaining to Chapter 9. 
 
 
LITHOTRIPSY 
No petitions or comments were received. 
 
 
GAMMA KNIFE 
No petitions or comments were received. 
 
 
LINEAR ACCELERATORS 
The agency received one petition regarding LINAC services. 
 

• Southeastern Regional Medical Center petitioned for one additional LINAC in 
Service Area 18, to be located in Robeson County. Fourteen comments were 
received in favor of the petition.  

 
 
POSITRON EMISSION TOMOGRAPHY SCANNERS 
No petitions or comments were received.  
 
 
MAGNETIC RESONANCE IMAGING  
The Agency received two petitions regarding MRI scanners.  
 

• Davie Medical Center petitioned to remove the need for one MRI scanner in the 
Davie County service area from the Proposed 2019 SMFP. No comments were 
received. 

 
• Sentara Albemarle Medical Center petitioned to remove the need for one MRI 

scanner in the Pasquotank/Camden/Currituck/Perquimans service area from the 
Proposed 2019 SMFP. No comments were received.  

 
 
CARDIAC CATHETERIZATION 
No petitions or comments were received.  
  
 
This concludes my report. Thank you Mr. Chairman. 


